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Contact 

Please let us know if you have any questions 
or would like to receive further information. 
Gender Equality Officer: 
Prof. Dr. Allister Loder 
familyroom@sot.tum.de 

 

 

 

SOT Family Room 

A service of the TUM School of Social Sci-

ences and Technology to support the com-

patibility of family and work. 
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* The term parents stands for those responsible for childcare 

 

 

 

Idea and Aim 

Many parents know how tricky childcare 
during a meeting or a seminar at the uni-
versity can be. University buildings rarely 
offer possibilities for parents to play or relax 
with their children. 

To address this challenge, the TUM School 
of Education established a Children’s Play-
room at the faculty, which may be used by 
students / employees and their children. 
This service provides a unique support for 
the compatibility of family and work. 

 

 
 

Possible Use 

• Room to relax for parents and mothers-
to-be 

• Room to work, while the children play 

• Room to meet with (few) colleagues, 
while the children play 

• Room to book a professional nurse to 
take care of the child during meetings or 
seminars 

 

 

 

Childcare Service 

The Children’s Playroom offers a flexible 
childcare service: in collaboration with the 
agency RUF, professional nurses can be 
booked in advance. 

The financial contribution is 6 € / hour for 
students and 9 € / hour for employees, 
accompanying siblings 50% respectively. 
An invoice will be issued every three 
months. 

Please contact familyroom@sot.tum.de to 
book the childcare service. 
 

 


